
  

 

 

  

Friday 31st January 2025 

  We are finally coming to the end of January!  Well done if you managed a ‘dry-
January’ as the weather certainly didn’t! 

Girls Football 

Our Girls Football team has qualified to compete at the North Devon Girls’ Football 
Finals in March!  Well done to everyone involved. 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Next week, is Children's Mental Health Week, from the 3rd -9th February 2025.  
Mental health awareness week was launched by the children's mental health 
charity, Place2Be. The week exists to empower, equip and give a voice to all 
children and young people in the UK. The theme this year is, ‘Know Yourself, Grow 
Yourself’ with the aim at looking at how having a better understanding of yourself 
will help young people develop resilience to cope with life's challenges. 
Here are a couple of websites you may wish to look at with your children. 
 
Place2Be's Children's Mental Health Week - Official site 

Children's Mental Health week 2025 and Mental Health Awareness week 2025 - 
BBC Teach 

Reminders from last week of upcoming events: 

Friday 7th February 10-12 – Stop Before you Shop workshop in Holsworthy Library 

Tuesday 25th February 9:20 – 4:15pm – Careers Fair at Launceston College 

Saturday 8th March 6:45pm - Not the Cowboys Music night at Holsworthy 
Memorial Hall 

Enrichment 

It has been a busy week in school, with STEM (Science, Technology and 
Engineering) workshops for the children run by Cognition and Learning.  Years 3 
and 4 have been on a trip to Kent’s Cavern as part of their History learning.  
Farmlink came into school to deliver an assembly all about wildlife on the farm and 
Early Years have been celebrating Chinese New Year!   

Also, well done to Elm who won our Opal Bingo and to Birch who won the Battle of 
the Bands on Timestables Rockstar! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached with this newsletter: 
-Enrichment News 

Parent-Teacher 
Meetings 

Our next Parent-Teacher-
Meetings will be coming up 

during the week commencing 
10th February.  You will receive 
a letter next week to explain 

how to book your 
appointment. 

Nursery 

If you have a little-one, we are 
currently taking bookings for 

our Nursery.  Even if your child 
is a long way off being 3 – it is 
a good idea to book a visit and 
pop your name on the waiting 
list. Just ring (01409 253700), 
email (admin@holsworthy-

primary.devon.sch.uk) or pop 
into the school office. 
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